
BATTLE CREEK CENTRAL CLASS OF 1967
50TH REUNION

June 9th and June 10th 2017

It’s getting close!!  50 years exactly from the day we graduated.  The reunion committee is hoping you 
will be able to join us!  
 Battle Creek is also hosting the annual Cereal City Festival the same weekend so there will be plenty 
of activities to enjoy. 
Our agenda is as follows:

June 9, 2017 – 7:00 PM – Icebreaker at the Cricket Club, 36 W. Michigan – snacks will be provided.

June 10, 2017 -  10:00 to 12:00 Tour of the new Battle Creek Central High School

June 10, 2017 – Golf at Bedford Valley Golf Course – contact Greg Hoelscher @   
hoelscher_2@msn.com
by April 15th if you are going to be golfing.

Saturday Evening:
Jun 10, 2017 – 6:00 PM   Battle Creek Country Club 318 Country Club Drive, cocktails and 
conversation

                           7:00 PM - Dinner - (Choices on following page)

                           8:00 PM -  Music, dancing, pictures and memories

$50.00 per person

Please return attached page with your check payable to Battle Creek Central Class of 1967 to Mary 
Ellen Jackson, 10285 8 Mile Rd., Ceresco, MI 49033   Dinner reservations and payment needed by 
May 15  th  , 2017.


